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Red Devil Football ’09
Jacob
Larue

Jonathon
Samson

Jon is a junior who 
will be on the team 
as linebacker on the 
offensive line. He 
is the son of Candi 
and Keith Ketterl and 
Chad Samson .

Brent
Juenemann
Brent is a sopho-

more who plays run-
ning back  for the 
team. He is the son 
of Gary and Jennifer 
Juenemann.

Keithen
Fortin

Josh
Ritter

Josh is a junior  and 
the son of Phillip and 
Sharla Ritter. He will 
play tight end, de-
fensive end and out-
side lineback for the 
team. 

Garrett
Berry

Garrett is the son of 
Kevin and Barb  Ber-
ry. He is a sophomore 
who will play on the 
team as tight end and 
linebacker positions.

Nolan
Peters

Dakota
Soderlund

Shane
McEvoy

Shane is the son 
of Lonnie and Mary 
McEvoy. He is a soph-
omore who plays line-
backer for the team.

133  S. Penn — Oberlin, KS  — 785-475-2421

CIRCUITECH  ELECTRIC
Griff & Cindy Lincoln , Owners

     111 N. Ingalls                         785-475-2930

Keithen is a junior 
who plays running 
back and defensive 
back positions for the 
team. He is the son 
of Jason and Gwen 
Fortin.

Jacob is the son of 
Bruce and Marianne 
Larue. He is a junior 
who will play on the 
team as center and de-
fensive lineman. He 
is a returning letter-
man.

Nolan is a junior 
who will play running 
back and defensive 
back positions for the 
team. He is the son 
of Randy and Lynda 
Peters and a returning 
letterman.

Dakota is a junior 
who will play full-
back, linebacker and 
offensive line posi-
tions for the team. He 
is the son of Gene and 
Cheryl Soderlund and 
is a returning letter-
man.

133  S. Penn — Oberlin, KS  — 785-475-2421

Vince Carswell
Great Northwest Insurance Agency

122 S. Penn – Oberlin – 785-475-3400

Ultimate Fertilizer Co
139 W. Hall — Oberlin — 785-475-2121

Fredrickson 
Insurance Agency

183 S. Penn – Oberlin – 785-475-3883
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Order your subscription today!
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